
PUBLIC NOTICE

Hamilton City Council has approved the adoption of the Hamilton Traffic 
Bylaw 2021, which is a revised version of the 2015 bylaw. The revised bylaw 
will apply from 20 December 2021.

The revised bylaw includes new information regarding:
• Recent legislative changes, for example Waka Kotahi NZ Transport 

Agency’s Accessible Streets Regulatory Package.
• Technology advancements in relation to various forms of transport such 

as e-scooters and e-bikes.

A copy of the Hamilton Traffic Bylaw 2021 can be found on Council’s website 
at hamilton.govt.nz/bylaws.

A hard copy of the bylaw can also be obtained upon request from Council’s 
Municipal Building at 260 Anglesea Street, Hamilton.
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